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The Big Aqua Book of Beginner Books
The mere sneeze of a bug triggers a chain
reaction involving, among others, cows,
turtles, policemen, and an entire circus
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parade.

Lincoln and Grace: Why Abraham Lincoln
Grew a Beard
Gathers tales about an unusual spotted
creature, a group of frightened farm animals,
a baby bird, dogs, two birds looking for a
place to nest, and a young rabbit, that
originally appeared in books published by
Beginner Books.

A Fish Out of Water
A boy halts a complicated, wild chase when he
discovers that there really is no reason for
the participants to be afraid and run away

The Monster at the End of This Book
When Tubby the elephant borrows and wrecks
the Poo-Bah's splendiferous boat, his master
Ah Mee is jailed for the crime, but matters
are resolved when Tubby finds a chance to
explain.

Daisy-head Mayzie
Sam the Owl and Gus the Firefly literally
light up the sky in this classic Beginner
Book edited by Dr. Seuss. In Sam and the
Firefly, P. D. Eastman (author of Are You My
Mother? and Go, Dog. Go!) introduces us to
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the dynamic duo of Sam and Gus, who soar
through the air writing words in the night
sky. But when Gus’s words end up causing
confusion and chaos for the people on the
ground, it’s up to Sam to help Gus “write”
his wrongs. Originally created by Dr. Seuss,
Beginner Books encourage children to read all
by themselves, with simple words and
illustrations that give clues to their
meaning. "provides interest, suspense and
word repetition. Illustrations excellent.
Recommended."--(starred) School Library
Journal.

The Digging-Est Dog
A 'big-book' edition of Alison Lester's alltime favourite Australian beach book, perfect
for library and classroom storytimes. Ages
1+.

King Midas and the Golden Touch
Tabs, wheels, and flaps present the tale of
Mr. and Mrs. Bird's search for a place to
build a new nest.

It's Not Easy Being a Bunny
A fresh and heartwarming story about Abraham
Lincoln and the young girl who inspired his
signature beard. Abraham Lincoln is one of
the most recognizable people, let alone
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presidents, in the history of the United
States. Perhaps it's because his face can be
seen everywhere from the $5 bill in your
wallet and the penny in your pocket to
national monuments across the country. Or
maybe it's simply because of his signature
beard. Could you ever picture Lincoln without
it? I bet you would never guess that there is
one little girl in particular to thank for
Lincoln's beard. LINCOLN AND GRACE is the
story of Grace Bedell--the eleven-year-old
who got a President to listen to her advice.
In addition to learning the fascinating true
story behind Lincoln's beard, children will
love it because it shows that one voice--even
one as small as their own--can matter.

The Hair Book
"Originally published by Random House
Children's Books in 1994"--Colophon.

The Bear Scouts
When Sam's new dog learns to dig holes, he
can't stop. He digs up gardens, road and
buildings, and finally digs himself into a
hole he can't get out of. The adventures of
THE DIGGING-EST DOG are of certain appeal to
the Beginner age-group. 'I can read it all by
myself' is the Beginner Books motto, and
behind it is an understanding of how
important it is for children to take pride
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and pleasure in their early reading. Beginner
Books have been designed to appeal directly
to children through the use of humour, rhyme
and bright pictures that can be 'read' even
by the non-reading child. Some Beginner Books
are simple stories, others are hilarious
nonsense: both types have been designed to
give children confidence and make them want
to go on reading.

Dr. Seuss's Sleep Book
“SitStayEnjoy! Good reader!” —Stephen Colbert
The hilarious, heartwarming, and rebarkable
true story of Guy the Beagle, Duchess Meghan
Markle’s rescue dog. Like all good stories,
Guy the Beagle’s begins lost in the woods of
Kentucky. But his fortunes change when he’s
rescued by none other than Princess…er,
Duchess-to-be Meghan Markle. Practically
overnight, Guy goes from wags to riches. But
does this backwoods beagle have what it takes
to be welcomed into the royal family? For the
first time ever, Guy reveals how he went from
pawper to proper, with help from Emmy awardwinning writer and producer of The Late Show
with Stephen Colbert Mike Brumm and
publishing veteran (and devoted Anglophile)
Camille March, beautifully illustrated by EG
Keller (illustrator of the New York Times
bestselling A Day in the Life of Marlon
Bundo). Guy’s story of finding acceptance in
an exceptional family will have readers of
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all ages barking with laughter.

The Cat in the Hat Songbook
Collects six Beginner Books stories about
different body parts.

Hand, Hand, Fingers, Thumb
Collects four Dr. Seuss books, including "The
Cat in the Hat Comes Back!" and the
collection of tongue twisters "Oh Say Can You
Say?" along with stories by Al Perkins and
Robert Lopshire.

Ask a Manager
When Sam's new dog learns to dig holes, he
can't stop. He digs up gardens, road and
buildings, and finally digs himself into a
hole he can't get out of. The adventures of
THE DIGGING-EST DOG are of certain appeal to
the Beginner age-group. 'I can read it all by
myself' is the Beginner Books motto, and
behind it is an understanding of how
important it is for children to take pride
and pleasure in their early reading. Beginner
Books have been designed to appeal directly
to children through the use of humour, rhyme
and bright pictures that can be 'read' even
by the non-reading child. Some Beginner Books
are simple stories, others are hilarious
nonsense: both types have been designed to
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give children confidence and make them want
to go on reading.

Magic Beach
"A celebration of hair--and all the things
you can do with it!"--

Tubby and the Poo-Bah
Asked to leave the circus because the
audiences have seen all his tricks, Spot the
dog hopes to show them new tricks by turning
different colors and changing the shape of
his spots.

A Fly Went By
A king runs into the trouble when he tries to
protect his cheese from the palace mice.

Zak George's Dog Training Revolution
Noses are interesting and serve many purposes
including the one of holding up glasses.

Because a Little Bug Went Ka-choo!
Zak George is a new type of dog trainer. A
dynamic YouTube star and Animal Planet
personality with a fresh approach, Zak helps
you to tailor train to your dog's unique
traits and energy level--leading to quicker
Page 7/19

Free Reading The Digging Est Dog Beginner
Books R
results and a much happier pet. Packed with
everything you need to know to raise and care
for your dog, this book will help you
communicate and bond with one another in a
way that makes training easier, more
rewarding, and--most of all--fun!

His Royal Dogness, Guy the Beagle
Dr. Seuss has always been welcome in every
reader's home, but in this Bright and Early
Book classic, Marvin K. Mooney's welcome has
been worn out! In merry verse and
illustrations, Marvin is asked to leave by
every conceivable means of transportation. He
can leave by lion's tail or stamp himself and
go by mail. By stilts or Crunk-Car or ZumbleZay, it's time that Marvin was on his way.
Will Marvin ever get the hint? Combining
brief and funny stories, easy words, catchy
rhythm, and lively illustrations, Bright and
Early Books are an ideal way to introduce the
joys of reading to children.

The Ear Book
Robert's allergy to roses causes him to lose
many jobs until one day a giant sneeze brings
him good fortune.

Robert the Rose Horse
A boy imagines what it would be like if he
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had such things as duck feet, a whale spout,
and an elephant's trunk, but eventually
realizes that he is better off just being
himself. Reissue.

Go, Dog, Go!
Whether by foot, boat, car, or unicycle, P.
D. Eastman's lovable dogs demonstrate the
many ways one can travel in this condensed,
board-book version perfect for babies and
toddlers.

The First 20 Hours
Introducing Story Vision - an innovative new
format that brings children's favourite books
to life. The package includes the classic
title The Monster at the end of this book
starring everyone's favourite Sesame Street
resident - Grover.As well as the original
book, there is a DVD in a special pop out
tray. The read-along DVD brings the pages of
the book to life with special animation and
voice over.

The Digging-est Dog
19 Seuss-Songs for beginning singers.

The Big Blue Book of Beginner Books
Illus. in full color. Mr. and Mrs. Bird's
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search for a "better" nest leads them to some
peculiar spots.

My Big Book of Beginner Books about Me
Gathers tales about an unusual spotted
creature, a trickster firefly, a runaway
ball, a horse, a digging dog, and a young
rabbit, that originally appeared in books
published by Beginner Books.

The King, the Mice, and the Cheese
Catch a case of the yawns with Dr. Seuss in
this classic rhyming picture book. Bedtime
has never been more fun! A yawn is quite
catching, you see. Like a cough. It just
takes one yawn to start other yawns off. Dr.
Seuss spins a sleep-tastic tale about a very
small bug and a very big yawn that spreads
and spreads. Meanwhile, the Audio-Telly-oTally-o Count adds up every sleeping creature
from the country of Keck to the Castle of
Krupp. First one, then seven, all the way to
the billions and zillions, the Who’s-AsleepCount just keeps growing and growing! This
book is a perfect bedtime story that will
have the most reluctant readers laughing, and
the most reluctant sleepers snoring! Ninetynine zillion, nine trillion and two Creatures
are sleeping! SoHow about you? “Pretty much
all the stuff you need to know is in Dr.
Seuss.” –President Barack Obama
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My Nest Is Best
Scorned by his new dog friends because he
never learned to dig, Sam suddenly discovers
his inherent dog talent and turns the
countryside into a series of ruts and holes.

The Big Red Book of Beginner Books
When Sam's new dog learns to dig holes, he
can't stop. He digs up gardens, road and
buildings, and finally digs himself into a
hole he can't get out of.

The Best Nest
King Midas enjoyed turning everything he
touched to gold until he discovered that gold
food was hard to eat and gold daughters cold
to hug.

The Digging-est Dog
Easy-to-read rhyming text describes what can
be done on a drum with hand, fingers, and
thumb.

New Tricks I Can Do!
When Sam's new dog learns to dig holes, he
can't stop. He digs up gardens, road and
buildings, and finally digs himself into a
hole he can't get out of. The adventures of
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THE DIGGING-EST DOG are of certain appeal to
the Beginner age-group. 'I can read it all by
myself' is the Beginner Books motto, and
behind it is an understanding of how
important it is for children to take pride
and pleasure in their early reading. Beginner
Books have been designed to appeal directly
to children through the use of humour, rhyme
and bright pictures that can be 'read' even
by the non-reading child. Some Beginner Books
are simple stories, others are hilarious
nonsense: both types have been designed to
give children confidence and make them want
to go on reading.

I Wish that I Had Duck Feet
A little boy who overfeeds his goldfish
begins an adventure that brings even the
police and a fire engine to cope with a fish
out of water. Beginning readers will delight
in this fast-moving story.

Marvin K. Mooney Will You Please Go
Now!
Illus. in full color. "In rollicking rhyme
Papa Bear shows the cubs the ins and outs of
camping."-- "Catholic Library World. "

Sam and the Firefly
The ideal graduation gift for anyone about to
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enter the workforce, a witty, practical guide
to 200 difficult professional
conversations—featuring all-new advice from
the creator of the popular website Ask a
Manager and New York’s work-advice columnist.
There’s a reason Alison Green has been called
“the Dear Abby of the work world.” Ten years
as a workplace-advice columnist have taught
her that people avoid awkward conversations
in the office because they simply don’t know
what to say. Thankfully, Green does—and in
this incredibly helpful book, she tackles the
tough discussions you may need to have during
your career. You’ll learn what to say when •
coworkers push their work on you—then take
credit for it • you accidentally trash-talk
someone in an email then hit “reply all” •
you’re being micromanaged—or not being
managed at all • you catch a colleague in a
lie • your boss seems unhappy with your work
• your cubemate’s loud speakerphone is making
you homicidal • you got drunk at the holiday
party Advance praise for Ask a Manager “A
must-read for anyone who works . . . [Alison
Green’s] advice boils down to the idea that
you should be professional (even when others
are not) and that communicating in a
straightforward manner with candor and
kindness will get you far, no matter where
you work.”—Booklist (starred review) “I am a
huge fan of Alison Green’s Ask a Manager
column. This book is even better. It teaches
us how to deal with many of the most vexing
big and little problems in our workplaces—and
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to do so with grace, confidence, and a sense
of humor.”—Robert Sutton, Stanford professor
and author of The No Asshole Rule and The
Asshole Survival Guide “Clear and concise in
its advice and expansive in its scope, Ask a
Manager is the book I wish I’d had in my desk
drawer when I was starting out (or even,
let’s be honest, fifteen years in).”—Sarah
Knight, New York Times bestselling author of
The Life-Changing Magic of Not Giving a F*ck

The Digging-est Dog
Forget the 10,000 hour rule— what if it’s
possible to learn the basics of any new skill
in 20 hours or less? Take a moment to
consider how many things you want to learn to
do. What’s on your list? What’s holding you
back from getting started? Are you worried
about the time and effort it takes to acquire
new skills—time you don’t have and effort you
can’t spare? Research suggests it takes
10,000 hours to develop a new skill. In this
nonstop world when will you ever find that
much time and energy? To make matters worse,
the early hours of practicing something new
are always the most frustrating. That’s why
it’s difficult to learn how to speak a new
language, play an instrument, hit a golf
ball, or shoot great photos. It’s so much
easier to watch TV or surf the web . . . In
The First 20 Hours, Josh Kaufman offers a
systematic approach to rapid skill
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acquisition— how to learn any new skill as
quickly as possible. His method shows you how
to deconstruct complex skills, maximize
productive practice, and remove common
learning barriers. By completing just 20
hours of focused, deliberate practice you’ll
go from knowing absolutely nothing to
performing noticeably well. Kaufman
personally field-tested the methods in this
book. You’ll have a front row seat as he
develops a personal yoga practice, writes his
own web-based computer programs, teaches
himself to touch type on a nonstandard keyboard, explores the oldest and most complex
board game in history, picks up the ukulele,
and learns how to windsurf. Here are a few of
the simple techniques he teaches: Define your
target performance level: Figure out what
your desired level of skill looks like, what
you’re trying to achieve, and what you’ll be
able to do when you’re done. The more
specific, the better. Deconstruct the skill:
Most of the things we think of as skills are
actually bundles of smaller subskills. If you
break down the subcomponents, it’s easier to
figure out which ones are most important and
practice those first. Eliminate barriers to
practice: Removing common distractions and
unnecessary effort makes it much easier to
sit down and focus on deliberate practice.
Create fast feedback loops: Getting accurate,
real-time information about how well you’re
performing during practice makes it much
easier to improve. Whether you want to paint
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a portrait, launch a start-up, fly an
airplane, or juggle flaming chainsaws, The
First 20 Hours will help you pick up the
basics of any skill in record time . . . and
have more fun along the way.

The Big Box of Bright and Early Board
Books about Me
This Beginner Book starring P.J. Funnybunny
is a bunny-rific tale of discovery! Meet P.
J. Funnybunny in this humorous and touching
Beginner Book by Marilyn Sadler and Roger
Bollen. It's Not Easy Being a Bunny tells the
"tail" of P.J. and his quest to become
something other than what he is. Is it more
fun to be a bear, a bird, or a pig? Read
along as P.J. tries to determine who he
is--and where he belongs. Originally created
by Dr. Seuss, Beginner Books encourage
children to read all by themselves, with
simple words and illustrations that give
clues to their meaning. "Sick of being a
bunny, P. J. Funnybunny takes off to become a
bear. Hibernation gets dull, so he tries
being a bird. And so it goes, with beavers,
pigs, possums, and skunks--till P. J.
realizes that bunnyhood is for him. The
short, repeating text is ideal for beginners
and the bright, humorous cartoons will get
immediate attention." --School Library
Journal.
Page 16/19

Free Reading The Digging Est Dog Beginner
Books R
The Digging-est Dog
A slip-cased set of board books about eyes,
feet, noses, and toeses! The four larger
board books in this sturdy slip-case are "The
Foot Book" by Dr. Seuss, "The Eye Book" by
Dr. Seuss, "The Tooth Book" by Dr. Seuss, and
"The Nose Book" by Al Perkins. Adapted for
babies and toddlers from Dr. Seuss's Bright
and Early book line, each of these books is
filled with rollicking rhymes and clear,
colorful illustrations by Dr. Seuss and Joe
Mathieu. Perfect gifts for little ones as
they explore the world starting with
themselves!"

The Nose Book
A boy and his dog hear a variety of sounds,
including popcorn popping, flutes tooting,
hands clapping, and fingers snapping.
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